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AUGUST 2021 

Nightcliff School - Traffic Calming Initiatives  
Works Starting 

Dear Stakeholder, 

The Northern Territory Government in collaboration with the City of Darwin are undertaking traffic calming initiatives 
and associated pedestrian and cyclist crossing improvements to improve safety along Nightcliff Road. 

The works will start on 25 August 2021 and are expected to take 8 weeks to complete. Working hours are between 
9:00am to 3:30pm Monday to Friday and 7:00am to 4:00pm on Saturdays. 

Traffic management will be in place for the duration of the works. 

Work will include three pedestrian crossing improvements on Nightcliff Road as follows: 

• A signalised pedestrian crossing at the end of Cypress Street for students accessing Nightcliff Primary School 
and Nightcliff Middle School; 

• A signalised pedestrian crossing in the vicinity of Fox Crescent and Camphor Street intersections and;  

• A pedestrian refuge crossing immediately south of the intersection with Chapman Road for students accessing 
the Essington School. 

For more information contact the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics, Project Manager, Josefa Tchong 
on 08 8999 4512 or email josefa.tchong@nt.gov.au or visit dipl.nt.gov.au 

 

 

mailto:josefa.tchong@nt.gov.au
https://dipl.nt.gov.au/projects/john-stokes-redevelopment


Stakeholder Notice 

Page 2 of 2   
 

Site layouts and Design: 


